Subject: Re: [gbird] Full GBIRd Teleconference **From:** David Threadgill <dwthreadgill@tamu.edu>

Date: 7/17/2017 11:44 AM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>, gbird@lists.ncsu.edu

Hi Royden, I have a GBIRd on my cal for tomorrow afternoon. Is this conf call not on?

thanks, david

David Threadgill, PhD

Director, Texas A&M Institute for Genome Sciences and Society

University Distinguished Professor

Tom and Jean McMullin Chair of Genetics

Department of Veterinary Pathobiology, College of Veterinary Medicine & Biomedical Sciences

Department of Molecular and Cellular Medicine, College of Medicine

Reynolds Medical Building 428

Texas A&M University

College Station, TX 77843

979-436-0850

On Jul 13, 2017, at 9:47 PM, Royden Saah < royden.saah@islandconservation.org > wrote:

Hi All,

We have not had a full meeting in a few months. Summer/Winter holiday's are coming up for many. Lets conduct a catch-up session as we get to the major work of planning for our annual meeting and ensuring critical tasks are addressed within the various program focus areas.

Here is a link for the doodle poll. Please fill out and I will get it on the calendar.

https://doodle.com/poll/n9wt954hhddspbdt

Warm Regards, Royden

J. Royden Saah
Project Manager
Island Conservation

www.islandconservation.org

skype: roydensaah

mobile (in Australia): +61 459 610 332

1 of 1 9/11/2017 11:50 AM